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Members of the Committee, 

 

SB 417 is needed as it is well known that there have been instances of public bodies 

charging enormous sums to comply with public records requests.  This practice 

needs to stop.  Public records are just that, public and the public has a right to those 

public records.  Charging outlandish fees simply discourages the public from 

requesting public records and that is exactly the intent as I see it. 

 

Please support and vote for SB 417 and let the public access public records. 

 

Respectfully 


